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CROWN RESORTS STATEMENT ON BANK CHEQUE PRACTICES  

AT CROWN MELBOURNE 
 
27 April 2023: Crown Melbourne accepts the outcome from the Victorian Gambling and Casino 
Control Commission.  
  

These practices have ceased, and we have implemented significant improvements to reduce and 
prevent risk across our business.  
  

Under new ownership and leadership, our Future Crown program is driving whole-of-company reform 
as we continue to uplift our culture and build a Crown that exceeds the expectations of our 
stakeholders and the community.  
   
We will comply with the directions issued and work constructively with the VGCCC and the 
Government to address this and other issues raised as part of the Victorian Royal Commission. 
 
*Please attribute this statement to a Crown Resorts spokesperson 
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Kris Taute 
Head of Corporate Communications 
Kris.Taute@crownresorts.com.au 
0413 829 142 
 
Libby Armstrong 
Group General Manager Communications 
Libby.Armstrong@crownresorts.com.au 
0400 191 645 
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